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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please upload any of your adventures over the weekend onto Tapestry 

for us to share on Monday. 

 

Wild Beach 

 

The Wild Beach sessions have 

been very successful, we hope 

your child has told you all 

about the fun they have had.  

Don’t worry if your child has 

not been yet!  The following 

children will be going on  

Tuesday 11th February... 

Christopher 

Harley B 

Toby N 

Flynn 

James 

Layton 

Katelyn 

Scarlett 

Lily 

Harvey D 

Emily 

Toby G 

Please bring your child to 

school in warm play clothes, 

waterproof coat, hat, scarf, 

gloves, thick socks and wellies. 

Bring school uniform in a 

named carrier bag to change  

into afterwards. 

 

There will be no Forest 

School sessions 

next week. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Skipping Workshop 

 

On Wednesday we have a  

skipping  

workshop for 

our PE lesson.  

Please make 

sure that your 

child has their 

full PE kit in 

school. 

There are only 4 school 

days left in our old school 

building! 

 


